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I object to the planning application for Site No R146# on the following grounds

Fairbank is already dangerous to drivers as it is  a road which necessitates 
cars having to give way to oncoming traffic and one day I can foresee a serious 
accident.  There is little vision when turning out of the top exit of Fairgarth 
Drive onto Fairbank.  More cars will increase this danger.

There is a blind left turn going out of town onto Fairbank by the church.  I 
believe that there was a serious accident on that corner during the nineties.  
Also there is danger particularly to elderly residents at this corner.  A 
serious accident was recently avoided on this corner by the quick thinking of a 
driver going out of town.  The other driver had pulled out to pass a vehicle 
outside the Orange tree and was going too quickly to pull in safely)

Traffic passes through the town centre almost continuously and more homes will 
increase this traffic.

I believe that further developments should either be placed with exits on to the
A65 or elsewhere in the south of the town (i.e. by Devils Bridge) where 
increased traffic would be more acceptable.

Mrs C J Penwarden
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